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Year 3’s visit from Rachel Rooney 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week, Year 3 were very 

lucky to have a Zoom visit from 

author and poet, Rachel Rooney.   

Rachel Rooney talked to Year 3 

about all the different books and 

poems that she had written 

including ‘The Worrying Worries’ 

and ‘The Problem with Problems’! 

Rachel Rooney even read 

some of her poems to the 

class and Year 3 all joined 

in reading the poem 

‘Accident Prone’. It was 

very funny! 

At the end of the visit Year 3 had the chance to ask Rachel Rooney lots of 

questions about her job as a writer. Year 3 had a wonderful time meeting 

Rachel Rooney and I think we now have lots of aspiring writers in the class! 


